
COVID-19:
Does your business rely on payment from 
public sector contracts which are now in 
jeopardy due to the coronavirus pandemic?

If yes, see how BHJ can assist.



Does your business have any contracts with a public body  
(this could include the Local Authority for concessionary fares or 
the local school for a bus service) or a contract for services you 
were going to provide in the near future which is now in jeopardy 
due to the coronavirus pandemic?

If the answer is yes, Backhouse Jones can assist 
in determining whether you have a potential claim.

backhousejones.co.uk

What do operators need to do?

*Backhouse Jones reserves the right to charge on a discounted hourly rate in complex cases.  We will advise if this is the 
situation at the outcome of the review and anticipate that most cases will fall within the fixed fee bracket.

If you are interested in Backhouse Jones pursuing this for you, please contact 
our team on 01254 828 300 or email disputeresolution@backhouses.co.uk

Step 1:

Contact Backhouse Jones and provide our 
team with details of your contract(s). 
 
Our teams will review the documentation 
and ascertain whether there is potential for a 
claim. This first exploratory step is subject to 
an initial fixed fee of £95 plus VAT.

Step 2:

If Backhouse Jones deems there is 
potential for a claim, our experienced 
lawyers will enter into negotiations for 
payment on your behalf. This experienced 
intervention will cost operators £395 plus 
VAT per contract (£350 plus VAT for 
BACKup, RHA, CPT and BAR members)*


